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WISPA Parties - Saturday 12th March 2022 
Year R 12:30 - 13:45 

Year 1 & 2 14:00 - 15:30 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We had so much fun at the fancy dress party last term that we are now planning our second party 
for the Spring Term! 
 
The second disco of the school year will be normal party dress and will be full of fun, dancing and 
party games. We anticipate that this will be a popular event, so if your child would like to attend 
please complete the form through the below link, along with online payment of £4.50 per child by 
Friday 4th March. Paper copy tickets will not be issued prior to the event; your child’s name will 
be added to the party attendees list. Please bring in their normal school water bottle that can 
be filled with squash on the day. 
 
For these events to be successful, we always require help from parents on the day.  If you are 
able to help out, please indicate this on the form. If you are staying to help we have asked for your 
email address and phone number. We will be in touch with you a few days before the party so you 
will know in advance what we would like you to do on the day. If you have a first aid qualification 
please let us know as we need to have a first aider for this event to run as well as anyone DBS 
checked through Westfields Infants. 
 
Please place your orders below and make payment by Friday 4th March: 
 
https://forms.gle/jYtigmN9TjJ768DA8 
 
Transfer a bank payment of £4.50 per child  to WISPA quoting 'Childs name + PAR' as reference:  
Account: 30461792 
Sort Code: 20-16-99  
 
If you're unable to pay via bank transfer please send cash into the school in an envelope clearly 
labelled with WISPA Parties, your child’s name and class by Friday 4th March. Please note you 
still need to complete the online form above if paying by cash. 
 
Thank you for your support 
WISPA Team 
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